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19229 – 38th Pl. N.E.       Lake Forest Park, WA 98155       Ph: 206-417-0670    

 

 

 

November 29, 2022 

 

Matthew Mawer Residential Design 

www.mattmawer.com 

 

 

Re:  City of Mercer Island building official comments review for Helix Homes 

residence located at 6922 SE 33
rd

 St., Mercer Island, WA 98040 

 

CK Engineering LLC Ref. # 22-021 

 

 

Dear Mr. Mawer: 

 

CK Engineering LLC reviewed the City of Mercer Island plan review comments 

regarding additional perimeter foundation surcharge as well as the sloped soil 

surcharge within the crawlspace on designed retaining walls.  

 

We have reviewed revised building sections on A10, and it is our opinion that our 

originally proposed retaining wall design is adequate for current conditions. 

 

CK Engineering LLC appreciates your business.  Please contact this office if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Pasko Kesovija 
Pasko Kesovija      

Project Engineer 

CK Engineering LLC 

               

            

                         

 

 

11/29/2022 


